Veralas Club
Ho_lds Its
Jan.Meeting .

By ARLENE PITKA
Beaver, Alaska

We, the Beaver Veralas Club
members, met at our B. 1. A
School, January 21, 1972, at
4:15 p.m. The meeting was called
to order by our president,
Dorothea Billy. There were 16
members present. Sammy Hope
became a new member.

Ulah Hope led us in .the
pledges and motto. Sam Blackett
led us in the song “Star Spangled
Banner.”

There were four demonstra-
tions: Sam Blackett talked about
his toothbrush holder,  Mary
Billy told how she made her
apron, Valorie Adams explained
how to make her sewing bag, and
Susan Winer talked about her
pillowcase. All of these demon-
strations  were very interesting
and their things were very pretty.

Mary Billy led us in a game.
The name of it was Exchanging
letters. Then Mrs. Page taught us
a game. The name of it was
“Prince Albert Lost His Sunday
Coat.”

Valorie  Adams, refreshment
chairman, and  Wilma Pitka
served us apple tarts and Kool
aid.



